PRESBYTERIAN THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY
826 BELDEN AVENUE

CHICAGO

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT August <21, 1939

Dear Professor Allen:

Thank you for taking time to acknowledge my letter
of May 15th about the cottage in Estes Park,
Colorado. If some future season you would
care to consider 1t, I would appreciate your
writing me early in the Spring.

7/ Cordially,

71744&»\ saad i

[
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Professor Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas



